
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 FIREWORKS in Year 2 
 

 Year 2 have been learning all about onomatopoeias in English. They have used 
what they have learnt to create noisy, bright fireworks displays! We think 

these are amazing, well done Year 2! 
 

   

 
If you could be a shooting star, where would you go and why?  

By Ffion and Freya in Year 5 

Winning Answer by Jasmne in Year 3 
I would go and see other stars and glow yellow with the other stars. 

 

5th Nov 2021 
 
 

What I am is good enough if I would only be it openly    Carl Rogers 

Winning Answer by Maxx in Year 1 
I would explore the whole, entire night. If you were a shooting star you would be light so 

you culd see where you were going. 
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Winning Answer by Elsie in Foundation Stage 
I would go all the way down, and all the way back up again. 
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Leaf Creations in Year 6 
 

Lilly, Mia P and Jack were super creative on the 
playground this week with all the fallen leaves. So 

much fun can be had with the things that surround us 
– we’re delighted that these pupils agree. 

 

 

 
 

 

Car Park 
 

  We’re really grateful to the Parish Council who have 
re-painted the lines in the Village Hall Car Park to help 
keep everyone safe. Please note that the bays painted 

in yellow (as pictured) are to be kept free for blue 
badge holders and emergency services. A number of 
children and members of the school community are 

disabled, and require these spaces for access. 
 

Please also be aware of the small curb running along 
the side of the village hall. We have been told about a 
couple of dangerous incidents where children have 

not been able to access it due to cars being parked too 
closely to the wall, resulting in near misses with cars 

in the carpark. 
 

Please do not block the emergency services 
spaces, blue badge bays, or footpaths. This is 

really important for the safety of the children and 
school community. Thank you so much. 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations   

Unfortunately, due to the current strain on the 
immunisation team, the flu vaccination program 
has been delayed until 19th November. We will 

shortly be sending home consent forms and more 
information. 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

Admissions for Sept 2022 
 

The primary school (Foundation Stage) admission 
round opens on Monday 8 November 2021, for 
parents of children to apply for a school place for 
the academic year that starts in September 2022. 

 
The statutory national closing date for applications 

is 15 January 2022. 
 

From 8 November 2021, applications can be made 
online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions. 

It is of VITAL importance if you, or anyone you 
know, has a child due to start school next year – 

that this window is NOT missed. 
 

We have already held two open sessions for 
prospective parents with one more due on 17th 

November. Below is the poster with details of the 
last session. 

 
If anyone would like to speak to us privately please 
call or email, where we will be happy to help in any 

way we can. 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.essex.gov.uk%2Fadmissions&data=04%7C01%7C%7C102dbe912bef40eb1c7d08d99ab964be%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C637710943303713213%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=gA7xhL9iWQaEyQnqrNcDHpAmVIswQDwaMQIbk%2Bb6Mrw%3D&reserved=0

